
 

 

Dear Members, 

 

Greetings 
 
In view of the coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak in India, especially in Maharashtra which has by far 
reported the highest number of cases in the country, it has been decided that the Council Head Office 
situated in Mumbai, Maharashtra would remain closed from 19th March, 2020 until 24th March, 2020 
as a precautionary measure. During this period, all staff and officers who work in a role that can be 
done from home, have been instructed to do the same so that the services rendered to members 
remains largely unaffected. 
 
"We sincerely request you cooperation in this period of uncertainty and suggest communication only 
through electronic mails for any urgent assistance that you may require from the council." 
 
We’ll share more updates in the days to come. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Sribash Dasmohapatra 

Executive Director 
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